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After the first qualification event for the 2014 World Championships of Ping Pong filled out it’s entry of 80
applicants (to be held 6th July), the groups for the second qualification event on the 20th have been extended
at BATTS, Harlow to fit eight lots of ten-man sections.

The entry for the second event is now half full so don’t delay your entry!

The WCPP Qualification Series will see four events take place in total. The 6th July (full), 20th July (as above),
and the final two on the 10th August at Draycott and the 25th August at BATTS.

See the flyer below for more details.

WCPP UK Qualification series
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